
 

We have got lots of lovely 
events coming up from now till 
Christmas for everyone to get 
involved with. I would like to 
wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year.  
 
                Emma x 

 

Wanted items: 
If you have any of the following items at 

home we could use for resources : 

Bisto tubs or similar, Coffee tubs 

Tins, Cake tins 

Clear plastic tubs with lids 

Scarves, Fabric off cuts 

Handbags, Sieves 

Plant pots, Bangles  

Metal spoons 

Netmums Childcare Award 

We are proud to announce that we have 

been voted Netmums Childcare Award 

for Best Nursery in West Midlands. 

Thank you to everyone who voted . 

 

 

Staff Changes 

Lauren will shortly be going on 

maternity leave, Lauren is 

expecting a baby girl and we wish 

her all the best. Helen  will be 

acting as Deputy Manager in her 

absence. 

We welcome Kelly as Preschool Co-

ordinator. 

Sally to our team in the Office. 

Zoe as Supervisor in Butterflies  

Zara as Supervisor in Foxes 

Afsana in Badgers  will be going on 

maternity leave at Christmas and 

we wish her good luck. 

 



 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary: 

Children In Need – 10th-14th 

November 

All children can come to nursery 

wearing their favourite super hero 

costumes throughout the week, 

biscuits  will be on sale each day, 

and staff will be doing an exercise 

bike ride throughout the day on 

Friday 14th November. Don’t forget 

to get as many sponsors as you can 

and bring the forms and money to 

the office. 

 

Road Safety Activity Week 

17th – 23rd November 

 

Friday 12th December – Wear your 

Christmas Jumper to nursery and 

give £1.00 in aid of Save the 

Children. 

Hedgehogs Preschool Nativity Plays 

Tuesday 9th and Thursday 11th 

December. Invitation letters will 

follow shortly, so that parents can 

come to see the children in Nativity 

please return the slip to the office.  

Christmas Party Week 

15th – 19th December, party games 

and fun all week children can dress 

up in their best party clothes. 

Christmas lunch for the children  

Wednesday 17th December . 

 

Preschool & Term Time Only 

children break up on Friday 19th 

December and return to nursery on 

Monday 5th January 2015. 

Nursery is closed for Christmas 

from 4pm on Christmas Eve and 

reopens on Friday 2nd January 2015  

at 7.30am 
 

Wednesday 3rd December – Pyjama 

Day. Come to nursery dressed in your 

pyjamas and bring a bottle or some 

chocolate as a donation for the 

Christmas Fayre 

 

Any donations for the raffle would be 

gratefully received. 

 

Christmas Fayre 6.15pm-7.30pm 

Lots of stalls and activities for the 

children and come and see Father 

Christmas. We hope you all will come 

and join in the fun. 

 

 

Payments  

Nursery fees are payable in advance 

on 1st of each month, interest 

charges will occur after 10th of the 

month as from 1st December  
Shropshire Tutor 

Maths and Literacy sessions will be 

running again from January if you 

would like your child . 

Thank you for all your Harvest 

donations, the children had a lovely 

time singing for the residents of the 

sheltered housing in Wellington. 
Christmas Cards 

Christmas cards designed by the 

children are available to order in 

Badgers, Foxes and Hedgehogs, 

please return order form and 

payment to the office by Monday 

17th November. 


